Butterfly Newsletter 2/5-2/9

Hello Parents!

Happy February! This week we learned about the letter U and continued to explore the ocean with an "Under the Sea" theme. We also learned about the number 4. Next week we will be learning about the letter L and the number 5.

This week we started working on making Valentines. We made parent Valentine's as a class but the children have really been enjoying making their own Valentine's in the arts and crafts center. We also finished up a really cool ocean craft!

This week we started discussing what we would like our spring project to be. The children offered their ideas and will be voting next week to decide what project we will be starting in March.

In Jesus time we have been talking about God's unconditional love for each of us and how we can share that love with everyone we meet! Our Chapel this month is February 13th, please bring back your coin jar for your student to give during offering time!

We have a busy week ahead! Our Valentine's Day party is February 14th at 10:30 and our 100th day of school is February 15th! We will be doing some special 100 day activities to celebrate this special day!

Have a great weekend!

Upcoming Dates:
Chapel 2/13 9:00 am
Valentine's Day Party 2/14 10:30
100th Day of School! 2/15

Miss Tech



Making Valentines



Working on Parent Valentines



Ocean Sensory Table



Polar Bear Paintings



Working on our Ocean Craft



Making Hearts for Jesus Time